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LIS/ACD/2021/2002                                                                                                        Date:22/03/2021 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from Loyola International School! 

On behalf of the Management, Principal and Staff, we are pleased to welcome you and your 
child/children back to the School, for the new academic year 2021-2022. 

This past academic year has been a year of challenge, change and difference. Our teachers, parents and 
more importantly our students have had to adapt to new teaching methodologies in wake of the 
ongoing pandemic situation, we thank you for your never-ending support in handling this 
transformation. 

Through this circular, we would like to inform our parents about the Opening guidelines and some 
important changes we are making to enhance and improve the experience of our students and parents 
as we set foot into the new academic year.  

New Academic Year 2021/22 Opening Date: 

School is scheduled to start on Monday, April 5th, 2021 

On-Campus & Blended School Schedule: 

In lieu of the recent announcement from the Ministry of Education and Higher Education (MOEHE), 
pertaining to the attendance of only 30% students allowed on-campus, we will provide the class groups 
and schedules for both on-campus and online learning in a separate circular at the earliest. 

Term 1 Fees: 

Our Accounts Office is now open for the payment of Term 1 Fees for the new academic year. Parents 
can either visit the school campus or use the online banking channels for the same. (Kindly check the 
website for the Books & Uniforms Fee before making Online Payments). 

Books & Uniforms: 

Parents can start collecting the Books & Uniforms for the next academic year from the school campus 
between 08:00am to 1:00pm, 5:00pm to 7:00pm (excluding Fridays) from Tomorrow 23.03.2021.  

Note:  

1) Payment of Term 1 Fees (for AY 2021/22) must be completed in order to collect the 
Books/Uniforms 

2) As per the current COVID-19 Safety Protocol, only 1 Parent will be allowed into the school 
campus 

3) Uniform trials will not be allowed, due to the safety protocol  
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School Transportation: 

Transportation arrangements will be informed along with the on-campus/online blended learning 
system circular. We would like to reassure all our Parents that Loyola International School, takes all the 
necessary precautionary measures prescribed by the Ministry of Public Health and our campuses are 
regularly inspected successfully by representatives of MOEHE. 

We will be sharing the COVID-19 Safety protocol that our children/parents are required to adhere to as 
we get closer to the reopening day and we would like to thank you once again for your continued trust 
and support you have given us thus far. 

We pray and hope that this new Academic Year 2021/22 brings back normal school life so that our 
students will get educated in their rightful environment while building long-lasting fruitful memories. 

Should you wish to get in touch with us, our email address is: info.oasis@lisdoha.com 

Looking forward to seeing you soon. Have a nice day! 

 

Best regards, 

 
Principal 
Loyola International School 
Qatar 
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